----Original Message----

From: kim.kelley@senate.mn [mailto:kim.kelley@senate.mn]

Sent: Thursday, January 20, 2011 2:00 PM

To: Eileen Gavin

Subject: [Eileen Gavin] Meeting

Kim Kelley sent a message using the contact form at http://www.mnnurses.org/contact/staff/eileen-gavin.

Hi Eileen-

Unfortunately, Senator Newman will not see any organizations that donated to/supported his opponent Hal Kimball. After some careful checking, I discovered that the MNA had donated to Kimball's campaign. Your association will be unable to schedule an appointment with Senator Newman.

Kim Kelley Legislative Assistant